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Parent Newsletter 

Spring Term 1 – Wednesday 5th January 2022 

 

 

Welcome back and Happy New Year to all families at Mayfield.  However you might have spent your festive 

period, we hope it was peaceful and filled with rest!  It was delightful to see so many children back in school this 

morning and we thank you for continuing to follow the guidance shared in relation to testing and isolation shared 

by the Local Authority. 

 

This term as well as being joined by several new families across the year groups, we are pleased to welcome Ms 

Ciara Murray as our Inclusion Leader 

Mrs Ayliffe and Mrs Stepney 

 

Rudolph Run 

                 
 

The children had a wonderful time completing the Rudolph Run in support of the amazing 

work done by the Arthur Rank Hospice.  Many of them have requested that we do it again 

next year – Mrs Ayliffe was particularly brilliant and entertaining leading the ‘reindeer warm-

up session’ which was so popular that KS2 asked for a repeat for a warm down!  The antlers, 

provided for our children by the hospice, were a real hit. 

 

Arthur Bear was unable to attend, but will be coming to visit during this term when we will 

be presenting him with a cheque for the monies raised. 

 

If you are able to make a contribution to the Arthur Rank you can still do so via the button 

on ParentPay which will be live until the end of January. 

Mrs Stepney 

 

New Inclusion 

Leader 

Hi! My name is Ciara Murray, I am the new Inclusion Leader here at Mayfield.  

I am very excited to be joining Mayfield’s Team. I am passionate about providing individualised, 

creative and engaging learning for all children. I love working in the classroom, outside the 

classroom or, in fact, anywhere where learning is possible. I am really looking forward to 

meeting everyone and working alongside you to implement the best provision for your children. 

Here’s to a great Spring Term at Mayfield   

 

Teacher 

Vacancies 

We are currently advertising for two maternity cover teacher positions to start in April 

2022.  If you, or anyone you know, is interested please find full details on our website: 

http://mayfieldcambridge.org/?page_id=2333  

 

 

 

http://mayfieldcambridge.org/?page_id=2333
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Absence Please remember to let the school office know before 10am if your child will be absent from 

school.  Email can be easiest as the phones can be very busy in the morning; 

office@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk 

 

Dinner Money Please note the amounts for this half term’s school dinners are as follows: 
 

Per Day £2.25   Per Week £11.25   Half Term £63.00 
 

Please ensure you keep you balance up to date, if you are not sure what is owed please 

contact Mrs Khan in the Office. Dinner money should all be paid online using our Parent Pay 

system. If you do not have an account please ask at the school office or email 

skhan@mayfield.cambs.sch.uk  

Mrs Khan 

Huntingdon 

Road Surgery 

Survey 

We have been asked to share the following survey by the patient participation group at 

Huntingdon Road Surgery to find out if the population of their catchment area are having any 

problems accessing COVID vaccinations.  Please visit the following ink if you are register with 

the surgery and would like to take part https://forms.gle/pH7EXDn5Zoa6LKzKA  

 

Dates for the 

Diary 

Thursday 20th January Special Menu Day – Information to follow  

Friday 11th February Last day of half term 

 
Thank you to all those who have registered, please keep sharing the scheme. 
 

https://membership.coop.co.uk/causes/59538 
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